
Busy Bees May Newsletter
We bee-long to Jesus!

I can’t believe it is May and we are in our last month of school. This school year has
been such a blast! The Busy Bees have learned so much spiritually, emotionally, and
academically since they first walked into the classroom. I have loved watching them
grow and I am so proud of them! We will spend these last few weeks reviewing all
that they have learned and having lots of fun too!

Thursday, May 23rd Last Day of School and Early Release at 11:30 a.m..

May 6th-10th We will do activities with numbers 1-5 and the shapes square,
rectangle, and triangle. We will review the letters D-M of the alphabet. We will talk
about God’s love and how we can love others!
Snack - Lilly

May 13th-17th We will do activities with the numbers 6-10 and circles and
diamonds! We will review the letters N-Z of the alphabet and continue to talk about
the ways and times we can pray!
Snack - Callen

May 20th-23rd We will do activities with the numbers 11-15 and all of the colors!
We will be doing some fun end of the year activities too!
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